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N O T I C E 
 

 

With reference to the Notice published in the DPWH and PPP Center websites last 20 February 2025 

relative to the issuance of Tender Documents for the Boracay Bridge Project, prospective 

comparative proponents are hereby notified that the Tender Documents are now available in the 

DPWH, PhilGEPS, and PPP Center websites, and hard copies can be secured through the PBAC 

Secretariat with office address, 3rd Floor, DPWH Central Office, Bonifacio Drive, Port Area, Manila. 

 

Please refer to the Instruction to Comparative Proponents, and other Tender Documents, for other 

information and the procedures relative to the acquisition of Tender Documents and submission of 

comparative proposals for the Boracay Bridge Project. 

 

 

 

 

(sgd) 

ADOR G. CANLAS 

Undersecretary for Technical Services and Information Management Service 

Chairperson, PBAC for PPP Projects 

Special Order No. 17 series of 2025 


